
 

 

 

January 29, 2014 

 

 

 

 

 

Chair and Members 

Planning and Environment Committee 

 

 

Re:   Lambeth Community Associations’ Request for a Community Improvement Plan 

 

I would like to request that staff be asked to prepare a Community Improvement Plan for the 

Lambeth area. 

 

The Lambeth area is located in the southwest area of London and was incorporated into London 

in the 1993 Annexation.  As you are aware, the Southwest Area Plan has recently been adopted 

and will increase the viability of the Lambeth area. 

 

I make the request for a Community Improvement Plan, on behalf of the residents in Lambeth, 

for the following reasons: 

 

 to support and encourage neighbourhood renewal and commercial area improvement; 

 to address growth management challenges, intensification, mixed uses, bicycle oriented 

development and accessibility; 

 to encourage development that meets environmental standards; and, 

 to stimulate private sector investment through municipal based programs. 

 

 

Thank you for your consideration, 

 

 

 

Councillor Anna Hopkins 

 


